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SCHOOL HOURS: 

Supervision from: 8.25am 
Classes begin: 8.55am 
Classes finish: 2.55pm 

 
NOTES SENT HOME: 

 Donation request 

 Presentation Day 
recipients 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 Presentation Day, Tuesday, 
11th December. 

 Year 3 and 4 party day, 
Thursday, 13th December. 

 Year 6 Farewell, Thursday, 
13th December. 

 Year 5 movie day, Friday, 
14th December. 

 Last day of Term 4, 
Wednesday, 19th December. 

 
SPORT—TERM 4: 

Every Friday 
for Kinder—Year 6 

 
WEEKLY ASSEMBLIES: 

Finished for the year 
 

NEXT P&C MEETING: 
Tuesday,  

11th Dec, 7pm in Library 
 

CANTEEN OPEN: 

Open Mondays—Fridays 
(depending on volunteers) 

 
Last canteen day  

for Term 4: 
Friday, 14th December. 

 
 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN: 
Tuesdays, 

8.30am—9am, 2.30pm—3pm 
Thursdays, 

8.30am—9am 
EFTPos facilities available  

at the Uniform Shop. 
 

Extended hours included in 
this newsletter. 

Dear parents,  
 
 

Monday, 10th December, 2018 

 

PRESENTATION DAY 
Our Presentation Day assembly is on tomorrow, 11th December in the Cameron 
Centre at Hunter Valley Grammar School. It will start at 9.45am and we hope to 
conclude by 11.30am. Students will walk to and from the venue. If it is raining, 
students will travel by bus. 
 
COBAR PUBLIC SCHOOL VISIT 
Last week we welcomed students from Cobar Public School to Ashtonfield. Thank 
you to our wonderful students who displayed exemplary friendship skills to embrace 
new students into our school. Search ABC Newcastle to read a wonderful story and 
listen to today’s radio program featuring our school. 
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Library News 

Students are reminded to return their library books by the end of this week. Thank you. 

 

Canteen News 
 
As we are nearing the end of the term, and the year, the Canteen needs to reduce stock for the six week break. Hot 
foot will be limited. We will offer an alternative to what has been ordered if some items are not available. Until sold 
out we are offering Daily Dollar Deals including nuggets and potato gems to the menu. 
 
A list of available items will be on display at the Canteen. The last day of canteen for this year is this Friday, 14th 
December. A reminder that our canteen will not be open tomorrow (Tuesday, 11th December) due to the 
Presentation Day assembly. 
 
Your understanding is much appreciated. Thanks, Tina. 
 
 

 

YEAR 6 SURF FUN SAFE DAY 
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P&C News 
 
Next P&C Meeting: The next meeting is scheduled for this Tuesday 11th December 2018.  
Starts at 7.00pm in the library. Even though this is the final meeting of the year it would be great to see some new faces. 
Everyone is welcome.  
 
The agenda is as below: 

 
 
Uniform Shop:  The uniform shop will be open more days coming into the end of the term. Think about your 
uniform needs now to beat the rush. Extended opening hours are included in this newsletter. 
 
 

Welcome 7. Principals Report 

Apologies 8. Canteen Report 

Minutes of Last Meeting 9. Uniform Shop 

Correspondence: 

CGU Certificate of Capacity 

P&C Federation Correspondence – Running a 
Canteen, Financial Management, Employ-
ment, P&C Portal. 

10. Fundraising Report 

Business Arising from Prev. Meeting: 

Mothers Day Stall information. 

Auditor follow up from P&C Association. 

New uniform provider (sewer) was the person in-
terested. 

Rebel Sport Account purchase of balls. 

Swimming Caps order. 

Motions to be voted: 

MOTION to extend paid canteen position. 

MOTION to pay a one off gift to previous 
canteen volunteer T1&2 2018. 

MOTION to pay a one off gift to uniform 
shop volunteer for 2018. 

MOTION to give 4 retiring P&C members 
(current and past executive members, 3 
are life members) a $50 gift card for 
years of service. 

Coffee Machine 

Review of Canteen prices for 2019 

Help needed for the uniform shop 30/1/2019. 

11. Fundraising Report 

Treasures Report 12. Delegates Report 

13. General Business: 

2019 Meeting Dates 

State representative payments – who has represented? 

Numbers for Christmas party 18/12/2019. 
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CARRIE’S PLACE DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AND HOMLESSNESS SERVICES INC. 
Winter is a tough time for anyone, so we are asking the Ashtonfield community please dig deep and help out 
those most in need. 
 
The pantry at Carrie’s Place is running low and are in need of: 

 Pastas and pasta sauce 

 Cereal and UHT (Long Life) milk 

 Rice and sauces 

 Juice 

 Canned soup 

 Cup of soup 

 Two minute noodles 

 Canned meats 

 Peanut butter, vegemite and jam 

 Canned vegetables 

 Canned fruit 

 Tea, coffee and hot chocolate 

 Baby food 

 Toiletries—shampoo and conditioner, deodorant. 
 
If you are able to donate an “Essential Gift Card” from Woolworths or Coles, these are also fantastic for families. 
There is a box in our office foyer marked “Carrie’s Place” if you wish to contribute to this wonderful service. If you 
have any further questions regarding donations please speak to Mrs Bower, Mrs Anderson or Mrs Galluzzo. 

Term 4 2018 Calendar 

Week MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

9 

10 

K-2 Party Day 

11 

Presentation Day 

Venue: HVGS 

12 13 

Year 3 and Year 4  
party day 

 
Year 6 Farewell 

14 

 

10 

  

 

17 

  

 

18 19 

Last day Term 4 

 

20 

 

21 

 

https://www.probonocentre.org.au/australian-pro-bono-news/archive/apr-2015/attachment/carriesplace2/



